10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 6 September, 1982
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Thank you for your letter and card of 31 August. The
article on family policy will be very useful to the Group
that I have set up to look at this subject, and I must say

that I agree with a lot of what you say.

I was touched by your message about my operation. It
really was a very minor operation, and I am now quite well
and back at work.

With best wishes.
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The Rt. Hon. Baroness Elles.
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